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April 23, 1979 

Walter L. Bowlan, M. D. 
1432 West Britton Road 
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73114 

Dear Doctor Bowlan: 

Thank you for appearing before the Board in regular meeting 
on April 20, 1979. 

As of June 14, 1979, your probation will come to an end and 
it will not be necessary for you to appear before the Board 
again. We appreciate your cooperation in complying fully with 
the terms of your probation and sincerely hope that everything 
goes well for you in the future. 

If we may be of help to you at any time, please do not hesitate 
to call on us. 

Sincerely, 

~--
( .VB. TATE, M. D. 
Secretary 

HBT/br 

cc: Drug Enforcement Administration 
Bureau of Narcotics and 

Dangerous Drugs 




